OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

BRIAN SCHWEITZER



JOHN BOHLINGER LT. GOVERNOR

April 10, 2007

Don Spencer Box 7786 Kalispell, MT 59904

Dear Mr. Spencer:

I am pleased to recognize "Parental Alienation Awareness Day" in Montana. I encourage the citizens of Montana to consider the children of divorced families and their right to be nurtured by both parents.

I commend your efforts to educate the public on parental alienation and provide children of divorce with respect and understanding.

Sincerely,

BRIAN SCHWEITZER

Governor